
 

 

N.C. JINDAL PUBLIC SCHOOL, PUNJABI BAGH, NEW DELHI-110026 

 

A REPORT ON SAFETY WALK HELD ON 

December 31, 2022 

 

School Safety walk was carried out in the school premises on December 31, 2022.   

The following members of the Committee were present: 

 

1.  Mr. Deepak Dua, Principal 

2.  Mrs. Bharti Pushkarna, Vice Principal 

3.  Mrs. Indu Jain, Headmistress 

4.  Mr Jitender Kumar – PTA Member 

5. Mrs Pooja -PTA Member 

6. Mrs Monika Chopra-PGT 

7. Mrs. Chitra Pathak-PRT 

8. Mr. Raj Kumar Sharma, Liasion Assistant 

9. Saksham (Head Boy Sr. Wing) 

10. Vanshika (Head Girl Sr.Wing) 

11. Bhavika 

12. Utkarsh 

 

School safety and security of all the stakeholders is a prime concern of the school.  Keeping 

this in mind, school safety walk is observed on the last working day of every month.The 

School safety committee carried out Safety walk on 31.12.2022 . The walk started from the 

reception area covering the lawn side area,senior library corridor, primary wing ,senior 

wing, Chemistry ,Physics , Biology ,Home Science and Sculpture labs. The Parent 

representatives of  the safety committee expressed satisfaction while observing various 

areas.  Safety suggestion boxes were opened in the presence of all the safety committee 

members.  A slip was found in the Primary Safety Suggestion Box.  It was regarding 

payment of fees which has been taken care of and the needful has been done.All the 

committee members expressed their unwavering commitment towards safety and 

security of the school. 

 


